



Stay "In The Know" A Message from the President

Dear NSUH Medical Staff Society,

I would like to introduce myself to you. My name is Jaydeep Kadam. I am a voluntary gastroenterologist and look forward to serving as your Medical Staff President for the next two years. Our Medical Staff has substantially increased over the years and we now have well over 4,700 physicians, both voluntary and employed. Our Medical Staff Officers, elected by each of you on an annual/biannual basis, represent the interests of all physicians regardless of specialty, employment status, or geographic location. We represent the interests of physicians to the Medical Board, Hospital and Health System Administration and to the general public.

In order to represent your interests, I encourage you to be engaged and constantly be a part of the conversation. The Physicians' Forum is held bimonthly at 6 p.m. in the Kaufman Boardroom. This forum is open to all physicians and it provides a venue for the discussion of issues between Medical Staff Leadership and senior members of Hospital Administration.

The Medical Staff Society's mission supports sponsoring ongoing research and education amongst our members. Should you be interested in receiving a grant to further your education or research project, you may do so by reaching out to the Medical Staff Society Office for additional details. The Medical Staff Society is also dedicated to providing opportunities for our physicians to come together to simply decompress and network with one another. We host monthly happy hours, quarterly socials, and larger physician networking events throughout the year. The Medical Staff Society Office will be able to provide you with a list of dates for these upcoming events as well.

The Medical Staff Society Office is located in the physicians' lounge at NSUH. We will be present once a week at Syosset Hospital as soon as the physician lounge is completed. This office is responsible for the administrative functions of the organized Medical Staff as well as for providing ongoing support to the Medical Staff. The office serves as a liaison between the Medical Staff and Hospital/Health System. Any issues or questions that you may have concerning the Hospital and/or Health System can be brought directly to this office confidentially. The Medical Staff Society Office can be reached at (516) 562-2995 or via email at NSUHMedicalStaff@northwell.edu. The office is open from 7:30am-3:30pm, but our Executive Director, Sarah Crouse, will remain available to you off hours at any

time and can be reached at scrouse@northwell.edu or via cell phone at (714) 404-3590. I know how limited a physician's time can be, so I encourage you to take advantage of this resource, and bring any issues/concerns you are having to this office. We will do our best to rectify them as quickly as possible, and with as little involvement as necessary from you, so you can focus on practicing medicine.

In order for the Medical Staff Society to be successful, we need to hear from you. I encourage you to write an anonymous suggestion/note to leave in our new suggestion box in the physician lounge. If you would like to provide greater detail, you are welcome to email us at MSUHMedicalStaff@nothwell.edu where your communication will be kept confidential. Lastly, please feel free to utilize the "Contact Us" page on our website: www.nsuhmedstaff.com. On this website, you can find various physician resources, access to tips and how-to guides and so much more.

I wish you all the best for your continued personal and professional success and look forward to bringing positive changes to our physician community.

Best Regards,

Jaydeep Kadam, MD President

For Your Reference:

2019 Schedule of Meetings & Events NSUH Medical Staff Society Website Medical Staff Provided Services